University of Mississippi **eGrove**

Eastland Correspondence: Ford Administration

James O. Eastland Executive Branch Correspondence

10-17-1974

Stanley S. Scott to Vernon Thompson, cc: Senator James O. Eastland, 17 October 1974

Stanley S. Scott

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/joecorr_g



Part of the American Politics Commons

Recommended Citation

Scott, Stanley S., "Stanley S. Scott to Vernon Thompson, cc: Senator James O. Eastland, 17 October 1974" (1974). Eastland Correspondence: Ford Administration. 22.

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/joecorr_g/22

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the James O. Eastland Executive Branch Correspondence at eGrove. It has been accepted for inclusion in Eastland Correspondence: Ford Administration by an authorized administrator of eGrove. For more information, please contact egrove@olemiss.edu.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 17, 1974

Dear Mr. Thompson:

President Ford has asked me to respond to your letter of September 17.

At the President's request, we have arranged several meetings here at the White House with a cross-section of blacks and other minorities. Other meetings will be conducted at some future dates.

Please be assured that this Administration will reflect the composition of the people who make up this great nation of ours.

With the President's best wishes,

Sincerely,

Stanley S. Scott

Special Assistant to the President

1

Mr. Vernon Thompson Chairman Region VII Citizens Participation Council 3000 Prospect Kansas City, Missouri 64128

cc: The Honorable James O. Eastland